BC School Fruit & Vegetable Nutritional Program
CONSENT REQUIRED for the 2020-2021 School Year.

Students given consent will receive, once a month, a variety of Fruits and Vegetables to try at school.
OCTOBER 9,2020

The BCSFVNP & Milk is a collaborative program, with funding and support from the government of BC.
Through partnership with BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation (BCAITC), a non-profit organization
administers the program to over 1400 Public and First Nations schools around the province. Product is

distributed to your school in partnership with the Overwaitea Food Group, Saputo BC and selected carriers.

Produce for deliveries includes a variety of produce such as peaches, blueberries, kiwis, cherry tomatoes,
mini peppers, mini cucumbers, baby carrots, apples, pears and more. The program encourages students to
make healthier eating choices becoming more aware of produce grown in BC. Students are not only getting
greater access to fruits and vegetables, but are able to try new produce that they wouldn't normally eat,

such as kiwis and mini peppers.

The Drivers delivering the product will have also increased their protocol for safety during COVID 19.

Two ways to give consent:

1. Preferred Practice, School Cash Online (KEV) from the James Park Website under Quick links

2. Print this letter off, sign it, and return to Teacher through Student Planner/Agenda.

I (parent/guardian) of Student: in
Division Teacher: give permission for them to receive the BC School
Fruit and Veggie Program items once a month.

My Child has the following allergies and should not be given any of the following
items:




